
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TT/PB 
 
26 February 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Image Musical Theatre will be presenting a performance of “Stig of the Dump” 
in school on the afternoon of Monday, 3 March 2014. 
 
The show itself is preceded by a rehearsal workshop for all of the children.  Some will 
be chosen to take part in the show while the rest rehearse the songs.  All of the 
children will be involved for the whole afternoon.  Last year image Musical Theatre 
worked in our school and all staff and pupils agreed it was an excellent performance. 
 
There will be a voluntary contribution of £1.90.  Could all parents please return the 
slip below to their child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T A Taylor 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
IMAGE MUSICAL THEATRE – STIG OF THE DUMP – MONDAY,  
3 MARCH 2014 
 
CHILD’S NAME: ______________________________ CLASS: ___________ 
 
I do/do not wish my child to take part in the above on Monday, 3 March 2014. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £1.90    
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: ________________ 
             (Parent/Carer) 


